
 ***Please Read*** 

1. If you have had a recent Surgical/Medical procedure, or if you have an 
upcoming Surgical/Medical procedure, it may result in a need to delay your 
endoscopy procedure. Please follow up with your most responsible healthcare 
provider for further direction.  

2. If you have an Internal Cardiac Defibrillator (ICD), please contact the 
Endoscopy Booking Clerk, at the contact number listed on your appointment 
letter. 

 ***Please Read*** 

1. If you have had a recent Surgical/Medical procedure, or if you have an 
upcoming Surgical/Medical procedure, it may result in a need to delay your 
endoscopy procedure. Please follow up with your most responsible healthcare 
provider for further direction.  

2. If you have an Internal Cardiac Defibrillator (ICD), please contact the 
Endoscopy Booking Clerk, at the contact number listed on your appointment 
letter. 

 ***Please Read*** 

1. If you have had a recent Surgical/Medical procedure, or if you have an 
upcoming Surgical/Medical procedure, it may result in a need to delay your 
endoscopy procedure. Please follow up with your most responsible healthcare 
provider for further direction.  

2. If you have an Internal Cardiac Defibrillator (ICD), please contact the 
Endoscopy Booking Clerk, at the contact number listed on your appointment 
letter. 

 ***Please Read*** 

1. If you have had a recent Surgical/Medical procedure, or if you have an 
upcoming Surgical/Medical procedure, it may result in a need to delay your 
endoscopy procedure. Please follow up with your most responsible healthcare 
provider for further direction.  

2. If you have an Internal Cardiac Defibrillator (ICD), please contact the 
Endoscopy Booking Clerk, at the contact number listed on your appointment 
letter. 


